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It would help Oregon to include in the school curriculum, the proper management and 

the correct use of guns.  It has been proposed that it be offered from age 12 in 

schools 

so that young children would be able to make responsible choices with firearms. 

 

Young children have saved themselves from attackers using guns that they have 

been 

trained how to use correctly.  Let's promote heroes, not villains. 

 

Villains are created with unrestricted use of the dangerous mind training of video 

and reality games, along with promotion of drugs like Oregon is doing now. 

 

Schools should teach civics, responsibility toward each other, virtues, and the correct 

use of firearms. 


